
Sick Child Policy  

 

Cold and Flu season is upon us, and we need your help in preventing the spread of illness!  

Due to our shared space, please do not bring your child to Gymnastics if they are sick.  This 

includes: 

• Fever in the last 24 hours; 

• Vomiting in the last 24 hours; 

• Diarrhea in the last 24 hours; 

• Continual cough; 

• Red, itchy eyes 

• Rash 

• Sore Throat 

• Lice 

If there is an accident (vomit, urine, feces) on the FLOOR AREA, or in the BATHROOM, by 

your child, we will require the parent/guardian to come clean up immediately as the coach 

does need to proceed with the remainder of their class as soon as possible, and we do not 

have a janitor on duty throughout the entire day.   We will have cleaning supplies available 

for this clean-up. 

Thank you, and please be aware that if your child does come to gymnastics displaying any 
of the above, we will be sending them home. 

 

Prince George Gymnastics Staff 

 

***ONE FINAL NOTE:  If your child is not fully potty trained we do ask that you please have 

them wear a pull up for their class.   This would be greatly appreciated.*** 


